Emily S. Hirsch
Two Hundred Fifty Garth Road
Apartment 5-A3
Scarsdale, New York 10583
(914) 725-4556

March 6, 2017

Mayor Jonathan I. Mark
Village Board of Trustees
Village of Scarsdale

Village Hall, 1001 Post Road
Scarsdale, New York 10583

Dear Mr. Mark and Village Board:

I am writing to express my deep
appreciation to you and the entire Board of Trustees
for the honors bestowed upon me in recognition of
my retirement. As you know, I have been the
proprietor of Scarsdale Candy n Cards for 50 years.
During that time, I sought to serve the residents of
Scarsdale and all of Westchester in a professional,
caring manner. Your recognition of my efforts is
deeply meaningful to me and is something that I will
always remember.

Once again, many, many thanks for your

kindness.

Yours sincerely,
g:lIny €l YN LI0 Emily S. Hirsch
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